
 

April 2025 

 

Dear Parent /Carer 

This year, during the summer term students will be sitting GCSE exams as usual.  A copy of your child’s 

exam timetable is enclosed along with Exam Guidance and information. 

In order to give our students the best possible chance of success, school opening and closing times will 

be adjusted on exam days. Please see the school opening and closing times on exam days below.   

Please also check the school website for information www.harmonizeacademy.org/examinations. 

Year 11 students will attend school as normal until Friday 23rd May, except for the days when the times 

are changed as shown on their exam timetable.  

Year 11 students will start study leave from Monday 2nd June and will only attend for exams and revision 

sessions. 

If your child usually gets a taxi to school and/or home, this will be arranged to pick them up and take 

them home on exam days. 

If you have any queries, please ring the school and ask to speak to Vice-Principal, Mr Carl Parkinson or 

Assistant Principal, Mr Karo Onowighose. 

Please note, school will be closed on Monday 5th May for the Bank Holiday and during the week 

Monday 26th – Friday 30th May for the summer half-term holiday. 

Save the Date: Friday 4th July – Prom for year 11 Leavers – more details to follow. 

We wish all our students every success in their exams this summer. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Marie McConville 

Principal 

 

http://www.harmonizeacademy.org/examinations

